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2017-2018 Fulbright Program for Graduate Students in the U.S. 

Overview 
 

The U.S. Department of State and the Philippine-American Educational Foundation (PAEF) announce the launching 
of the competition for the 2017-18 Fulbright Graduate Student Program.  

The purpose of the Fulbright Program is to enable deserving Filipinos to pursue their fields of study in the United 
States and develop leaders in their fields of specialization and to contribute to fostering mutual understanding 
between the people of the United States and the Philippines. 

(Refer to http://fulbright.org.ph/)  

Scholarships Eligibility 

The scholarships are granted competitively to Filipinos who wish to study at the graduate level (Master’s or Ph.D.) 
or pursue non-degree doctoral enrichment or doctoral dissertation research in the United States.   

Grantees must return to the Philippines immediately upon completion of their program 
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